
From: Ellie Sutherland
To: Karen Edwards; Rick Taintor
Subject: Conservation Commission Recommendations to the Planning Board
Date: Thursday, January 21, 2021 11:25:52 AM

Good morning,

I'm writing to ask the Durham Planning Board to please follow the recommendations of Durham's
Conservation Commission for the Mill Pond Plaza project.

Thank you for your attention.

All the best,
Ellie Sutherland
25 Faculty Rd., Durham
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